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Dear Neighbour, 
 
We continue to work on the railway line near you as part of 
the East West Rail project. We are expecting rail to be 
delivered to site, via train, where our team will proceed to 
off-load the rails. Unfortunately, due to the impact of past 
and planned industrial action we have to accept some rail 
materials being delivered in slots outside of our normal 
operating hours. This will occur between Furze Lane and 
Little Horwood Road. 

We have had very recent confirmation that these works now 
have to be carried out during the periods: 

• Friday 3rd March between 10pm and 6am 
       

• Sunday 12th March between 9am to 5pm 
  

Unfortunately these works will have noisy elements, 
however, we will do our best to keep any disruption to a 
minimum. Please note that the train driver may have to use 
their horn to provide safety warnings to operatives who are 
on or near the tracks. This will be kept to a minimum. 

We apologise for the lateness of this notification and any 
inconvenience caused by these works. 
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